
Photography Policy
The Meridian Library District may take photos and/or videos of the building (interior and

exterior), programs, activities, and any participants or patrons; this includes recordings and

screenshots of virtual programs. Photos, videos, recordings and screenshots are for MLD use

only and may appear in marketing materials (i.e., social media, digital signs, printed material) or

on the MLD website. Any person who does not want to be photographed or recorded should

inform the photographer. Participants and patrons will not be named in photo captions.

See the Social Media Policy for more information on the use of photography.
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